
Nev. looks to learn from past
mistakes  in  health  platform
switch
By Yvonne Gonzalez, Las Vegas Sun

CARSON CITY — The state’s health exchange under the Affordable
Care Act is moving off the federal platform for signing up for
insurance, relying on lessons learned in the past and in other
states.

Vendors have until 2pm April 13 to file proposals with the
Silver  State  Health  Exchange  and  must  adhere  to  strict
requirements. The goal is to avoid mistakes made the first
time around, said Heather Korbulic, the exchange’s executive
director.

Korbulic said only about a handful of companies have built
successful platforms under the Affordable Care Act.
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